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Dear	Year	4	Parents,	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 11th	May	2016				
	
As	part	of	our	topic	on	The	Tudor	Period,	Year	4	are	to	visit	Hampton	Court	on	Thursday	26th	
May	2016.	
	
The	visit	will	include	a	workshop,	‘Tudor	Fun	and	Games,	which	will	be	a	great	opportunity	
for	children	to	investigate	what	life	would	have	been	like	during	the	Tudor	period.		
	
The	cost	of	the	visit	will	be	£15.80	which	includes	entrance	to	the	Palace,	the	workshop,	
coach	travel	and	insurance.		This	should	be	paid	via	www.parentpay.com	by	Monday	23rd	
May.			
	
The	visit	will	take	place	during	school	time	and	the	children	will	all	require	a	packed	lunch	
on	the	day	in	a	disposable	bag	–	no	glass	bottles	please.		
	
If	you	are	available	to	help	accompany	the	class,	please	complete	the	slip	below	and	return	
to	school	by	Friday	20th	May.	
	
Yours	sincerely,	
	
	
Miss	J.	Evans	
Class	Teacher	

	
N.B.	As	the	fee	charged	to	you	is	determined	by	the	number	of	children	in	the	class,	it	is	difficult	for	
the	school	to	refund	any	monies	should	your	child	be	absent	on	the	day	
	

Y4	Visit	to	Hampton	Court	Palace	–	26th	May	2016	
	
Child’s	Name:	……………………………………………………………		
	
�		I	am	available	to	help	on	the	visit	on	Thursday	26th	May.	
	
Parent’s	name:	……………………………………		Contact	No:	………………………………	
	
Signed:	………………………………………………………	Parent/Guardian 

Please	return	to	school	by	Friday	20th	May				


